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Portage Lake Association President’s Letter for March 2011

Portage Lake Association, P.O. Box 493 Onekama, Mi 49675

March is here and we hope Spring is coming soon. The Portage Lake Association continues to
work and prepare for upcoming events. June 18, 2011, is the date of our 15th Annual Fund
Raiser Dinner and Auction. The theme is It’s Only Rock ‘n Roll (But I Like It). Be sure and keep
the date and plan to attend for a fun-filled evening. More information will be following in the
near future.

Our new and revised website is now up and running, so be sure to check it out. If you have
guestions, events or suggestions be sure to contact us. We are using the same web address of
www.onekama.info .

Citizen of the Year: This is the time of the year that we think about honoring individuals or
groups for their contributions to the goals of the PLA (improving the quality of life in the
Onekama area) and our community. We wish to recognize the hard work and effort of many
people in making the Portage Lake area a great place to live.

CRITERIA:

* Be of good moral character and integrity

* May be female or male, young or old

* Does not have to be member of PLA

* Should live or work in the area

HOW SELECTED:

* PLA members or community members nominate people or organizations that
might be considered. Send to President Margaret Punches at
mpunches@charter.net or mail to P.O. Box 493, Onekama, Mi 49675.

The nominations must include the reasons for the nomination. Please reply by
March 19, 2011.
VOTING:

* The nominated names will be included in the April President’s letter as a ballot
so that PLA members can vote. These ballots should be sent to the President by
April 20th, 2011. They will be counted, and kept secret until the Citizen of the
Year presentation at the PLA Fundraiser Dinner and Auction on June 18, 2011.

Nomination for Citizen of the Year 2011




